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Friday 17th January 2025 

 
 

‘Rock Kidz’ – Thursday 23rd January 2025 
 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

On Thursday 23rd January, we have invited the company ‘Rock Kidz’ to transform our school 

hall into a rock concert venue for the day with a professional lighting system. Each class will 

have the opportunity to take part in an active workshop with dancing, exercise and fun at the 

heart of the whole experience. There may even be some competitions between children and 

staff! Then in the afternoon the children will come together for a rock concert.  

To make the day even more memorable we would encourage children to dress up as rock 

stars, see below for some ideas. 

After school, there will be an opportunity for a meet and greet with the band and to purchase 

official Rock Kidz merchandise if you so wish. 

We look forward to rocking out with you! 

Miss Curtis. 

  
 


